
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER 
THE TAYLOR MUSEUM
WEST DALE STREET COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO

July 14, 1953

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico 
Dear Miss- Gilpin:

We have received a request from the 
University Art Gallery at the University of 
Minnesota for prints of your photographs 
of petroglyphs that were used in connection 
with the Agnes Sims exhibition» We have 
the negatives of these photographs* May we 
have permission to make 8 X 10 prints from 
the negatives to send on to Minnesota? They 
are planning an exhibition of the carvings 
in October*

Sincerely yours,

Richard Grove Museum Assistant, 
Taylor Museum


